
Good morning, and thank you for soliciting opinions regarding this pending legislation.

I want to add a long-view perspective to this discussion... one that is sorely lacking in our current fear-driven, technologically 
oriented society... and one that should put your decision in perspective and make this a much easier decision.

Humanity, for millennia, has successfully sustained itself on biologically active foods... foods that carry essential nutrients such as 
enzymes and natural bacterial strains. Dairy products -whether goat, sheep or cow- have been foundational sources of essential 
fats and nutrients necessary for whole body function and maintenance... necessary to support and maintain the essential gut flora 
identified as our gut biome.

Medical science generally has benefited mankind's quest for sustained health and vitality... and there are exceptions.  One is 
Pasteur's germ theory in the 1850's, which led to a wholesale misunderstanding and demonization of bacteria and fungus... two 
critical and essential elements of a healthy gut biome.  Medical science in those days did not understand the significance and 
importance of these life sustaining organisms.  The result of this ignorance was pasteurization... which essentially turns a complete 
bio-available food source into a white liquid with many deficiencies.

As with all bad decisions, fear and ignorance are at their root, and this one is no different.  Current medical science is beginning to 
understand the critical need for bio-available nutrients in the sustenance of a healthy gut and a strong immune system.  Please help 
counter this overreaching, fear-driven misdirection by making this natural food available again.

Also consider one other important point... my right to choose for myself what I want to consume.  We seem to have forgotten the 
essential freedoms granted to us through our Constitutional Republic's guiding documents.  As the People's representives, I view 
your most important role is to preserve my right to choose for myself.  Please restore this essential and natural food so that I can 
choose to access it for my health.

Thank you.


